Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Darlene Peterson <darlenerpeterson@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 10:10 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

As a property owner at Lake Almanor | am concerned about the potential harm to our lake regarding the "warming of
the lake". We love the recreational use of the lake as well as occasionally catching a nice fish. Please reconsider the
plan to warm the waters of our lake. The long term effect could be detrimental to the area surrounding our wonderful
community.

Thank you for your consideration.



